
City of Walnut
City Council Meeting

February 8th, 2021, 7:00 P.M.

Call to Order

Mayor Karen Crapson called the meeting to order with Council Members Brian Kirkpatrick, Brian Crapson,

and Cory Scott, all in attendance. Also in attendance were City Clerk Saralyn Boyd, City Treasurer Samantha Guy,

and City Attorney Timothy Fielder. Council members Jamie Burke and Joshua Sturm, as well as City Superintendent

Craig Kirkpatrick were absent.

Approval of Agenda

Brian Kirkpatrick made a motion to approve the meeting agenda. Cory Scott seconded the motion. All

were in favor.

Approval of Minutes

Cory Scott motioned for approval of the minutes from the previous regular meeting. Brian Kirkpatrick

seconded the motion. All were in favor.

Approval of Bills

Brian Kirkpatrick made a motion to approve the bills. Cory Scott seconded the motion. All were in favor.

Clerk’s Report

The account balance as of February 8th, is $71,916.19. As for delinquent utility accounts for January, all

were paid in full. The number of utility bills left for February collection is yet to be determined.

Treasurer’s Report

City Treasurer, Samantha Guy, reported all was accurate for the reports for January.

Old Business

Mayor Karen Crapson reported Rusty at the Crawford County Emergency Department is still having issues

with the computer program used to print the official ID’s. He was going to have to contact Tech Support to even get

into the program.
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New Business

The 2021 Mowing Bid application was presented to the council. Brian Crapson motioned to release the

2021 Mowing Bid with the addition of requiring dates on mowing invoices. Brian Kirkpatrick seconded the motion.

All were in favor.

The council decided to arrange for the sewer ponds and part of the mowing violation properties to be

mowed by Chuck Zandler when the time comes and to not release bids for those two items.

The council selected dates for 2021 City-Wide Clean Up and it is scheduled for April 30th, May 1st & 2nd.

Brian Kirkpatrick motioned for the 2021 City-Wide Clean Up dates to be scheduled. Cory Scott seconded the

motion. All were in favor.

Maintenance Report

Water Station repairs have not progressed due to inclement weather.

Sierra mentioned Craig was not present at the meeting because he was at a meeting for his new job that

will now require him to be present at meetings that are held the same day as the Walnut City Council meetings and

also mentioned it to the council because he is mandatory at both meetings. Brian Crapson recommended that Craig

be present for at least every other meeting for the City of Walnut and for the other months that he cannot be

present, Brian Kirkpatrick can present the Maintenance Report.

Librarian’s Report

Pancake Feed is scheduled for February 20th, during 8-10 AM.

Councilmember Concerns

There were no councilmember concerns at the time.

Public Comment

There were no public comments at the time.

Call for Adjournment

Brian Kirkpatrick made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Cory Scott seconded the motion. All were in

favor.
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